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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:15 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Sanitation proposal

 

From: Steve Pass <smpass@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 5:17 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Sanitation proposal  
  
Mayor Hochvert,  
I appreciate the work the CAC put in to their Sanitation Study but I do not support the proposal 
of changing commingled pickup from bi-weekly at the house, to weekly curbside.  I think we 
should either leave the pickup schedule as-is, or consider a third option: weekly at the house 
pickup, which, based on information presented in the meeting last night, would add 
approximately 250k to the sanitation budget (avg under $50/house/yr).  
Thanks, 
Steve Pass 
 
 


